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The Securities and Exchange Commission has approved the Municipal Securities
Rulemaking Board’s (MSRB) proposal to implement a permanent electronic system for free
public access to primary market disclosure documents through the MSRB’s Electronic
Municipal Market Access (EMMA) system. [1]  The SEC also has approved the MSRB’s
proposal to amend and consolidate current MSRB Rules G-32 and G-36 into new Rule G-32,
on new issue disclosure, and replace current Forms G-36 and G-36 with new Form G-32, for
the purpose of establishing an electronic official statement dissemination standard in the
municipal securities market.  These proposals will become effective on June 1, 2009. 

In anticipation of the June 1, 2009 launch of operations of the permanent primary market
disclosure service of EMMA, the MSRB will host two webinars for brokers, dealers and
municipal securities dealers, acting as underwriters, placement agents or remarketing
agents. [2]  The webinars will be held on June 2 and June 4, 2009 at 11:00 a.m. EST, and
will provide an overview of the submission process for municipal fund securities, including
529 college savings plans, and the submission of advance refunding documents on the
permanent primary market disclosure service of EMMA.  These webinars are in addition to
those previously presented webinars which covered basic primary market disclosure
document submissions.

Heather L. Traeger
Associate Counsel

endnotes



 [1] See Memorandum to Municipal Securities Advisory Committee No. 21-09 and SEC Rules
Committee No. 28-09 [23495] dated May 28, 2009.

 

 [2] MSRB Notice 2009-25, MSRB Announces Dates for Webinars about the Submission
Process for Advance Refunding Documents and 529 College Savings Plan Documents to the
Electronic Municipal Market Access System (EMMA),  (May 28, 2009).  Additional
information regarding the webinars and registration is available on the MSRB’s website at
http://www.msrb.org/msrb1/whatsnew/2009-25.asp.
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